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Proposed route

Proposed long term access exclusion of route
=== Sensitive wildlife, Section 26(3)(a)

Alternative route

England Coast Path Approved Route
(Brean Down to Minehead)

Proposed long-term access exclusion,
- Unsuitable for Public Access, Section 25A,

No Public Access, Year round

Proposed long-term access exclusion,

- Sensitive Wildlife, Section 26 (3)(a),
No Public Access between 16 July to

15 April annually

Direction shown in other ABD report

apply and will not affect existing rights of access such as on
public rights of way

No public access 16 July to 15 April annually =

These directions only affect land where coastal access rights N
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Information

for County Councillors

	From:
	Sarah Littler, Project Manager, Rights of Way


	Relevant SLT Director and sign-off date: 
	Alyn Jones, 13th August 2019


	Date: 
	31st July 2019


	To: 
	Bob Filmer; Peter Burridge-Clayton; John Woodman; David Hall


The England Coast Path National Trail
The Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009 requires Natural England (NE) to develop a walking route around the coast of England-the England Coast Path (ECP) by 2020.  Stretch One of the ECP in Somerset from Brean Down to Minehead opened in 2016. The next stretch from Brean Down to the county boundary at the River Axe is now complete and the proposed route is out for public consultation. 
It is proposed to have a summer and a winter route. See attached map for details.
The summer route will run along the north side of Brean Down and continue south along the west bank of the River Axe. It will then cross the sluice over the Axe which is the county boundary. This route will be open to the public to walk between 16th April to 15th July in any given year. The restriction is due to the presence of non breeding redshank feeding and roosting on the river. These waterbirds are sensitive to disturbance. For this reason it is proposed that, for the remainder of the year, a winter route shall be in operation. The winter route will run from Brean village east to the sluice, near Diamond Farm, following the route of The Brean Down Way cyclepath.
At the end of the consultation period (19th September 2019), Natural England will consider any representations received and prepare their report to the Secretary of State for a decision. It is hoped to open the path sometime in 2020.
Natural England provides a grant to Somerset County Council for the promotion and maintenance of the ECP.

Research carried out on other National Trails in the country show that they can bring economic benefits to an area. The business workshops held last year at various locations along the ECP in Somerset were very successful. 

	For more information please contact: 


	Name: Sarah Littler
Email: sslittler@somerset.gov.uk
Telephone: 07827 230023
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